
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 6th October 2023 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

2023/2024 
 

TERM 1 
 

Week 6 
 

 
 

Monday 9th October 
4—4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
 
Tuesday 10th October 
Hello Yellow Day 
 
Wednesday 11th October 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 12th October 
 
 
Friday 13th October 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
6pm FoGS AGM and Quiz 
 

Week 7 
 

 

Monday 16th October 
Whole School Flu               
Vaccinations 
4—4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
 
Tuesday 17th October 
 
 
Wednesday 18th October 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 19th October 
 
 
Friday 20th October 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
 

HALF TERM 
23—30 OCTOBER 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

 

Aisha, Preston & Shreyan 
 
 

We hope you have had or still 

to have a  wonderful day  

celebrating  

 HOUSE points   
TERM 1 

The FINAL results:  
    kearsney:     160 
    connaught:   123 
    Redoubt:        106       
    Burgoyne:       90     

Y5 Trips 

Over the last two weeks Pine class 
have visited the Deep Fan Bay      

Tunnels at the National Trust and 
Dover Castles Operation Dynamo 

tunnels. They have been learning 
about World War 2 in school and the 

visits have added a   reality to the 
classroom lessons. The children   

thoroughly enjoyed both the walk to, and the experience of the two sites. 

REMINDER                                                                                                                     
The Kent and Medway School Aged               

Immunisation Service is coming to school soon 
to carry out Flu Immunisation Programme for 

pupils in Years R to 6 –  don’t forget to consent 
or decline before the cut-off date via their   

website https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/imms  Scroll 
down and click on the blue button labelled 

“Child    vaccination form” to fill in the form.  
You can also phone the team 0300 123 5205, 
text 07401320923 or use their web chat if you 

have any questions about your child’s          
immunisations.” 

Hello Yellow Day -10th October  
A small donation will be collected and go to Young Minds. You can 

either send in cash on the day or make a donation via School Spider. 
 

 For further information please see..  
                 #HelloYellow | World Mental Health Day | YoungMinds  

PEER MENTORS 
Wellbeing is something we feel is incredibly important and 

so we have appointed and trained some peer mentors to 
provide extra wellbeing   support in school. It is sometimes 
much easier for children to discuss issues that affect them 

with their peers and so we have a group of peer mentors who 
have had lots of training to support their fellow school    

mates if they need it!  
 

You can find them in the playground, wearing their yellow   lanyards! It is such an            
important and responsible role, and they will be brilliant!  

Harvest Assembly 

Thank you all so much for your kind      
donations to the Dover foodbank for our 

Harvest Festival.  
 

It was great to see so may of your help us 
celebrate this special time of year too.  
Here is a picture of the pizza we made 

whilst exploring food miles.   

https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/imms
https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/service/immunisation-team/immunisations-live-chat/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/fundraising/helloyellow/

